
HOT AIR
22 August 2019

Membership Month 

Magazine Project 
Suspended

After distributing over 
$25,000 worth of magazines 
to the elderly,  the project 
has been suspended by the 

supplier to Woolworths.  
Thanks to Deb and 

everyone involved with 
this project

APOLOGIES / GUESTS and MAKEUPS

NOTIFY  OUR  CLUB  BY  7.00 am  
TUESDAY PRIOR  TO  THAT  WEEK’S 

MEETING  AT: 
apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com

HOT AIR EDITOR
angela@razconsulting.com.au

DIRECT DEBIT 
PREPAY  FOR  OUR  

MEETINGS, EVENTS, 
SUBSCRIPTIONS AT: 

BSB  084 -034
Account Number 

559347857

ROTARY GRACE

For friends, service, 
good fun and 

fellowship, especially 
the Fellowship of 

Rotary we
Give our thanks 

Date DIARY DATES 

29 August Meeting at St James College

15 September Working Bee – Forceful QMM 

28 September River Fire – QMM  

12 October Hamilton Swimathon

26 October FashionAble fashion parade

This week we toast the Rotary Club of Stockholm
International, an English speaking club. They meet every
Thursday at 5.30pm at the Earth Bar at Hotel Hellsten.

PROGRAM / GUEST SPEAKER

22 August  Fellowship 

29 August    Breakfast meeting at St James School 

5 Sept Surprise

ROSTER 22 Aug 29 Aug  5 Sept

Chair Jennifer Breakfast Stephen F

Set Up  and 
Close Stephen F Meeting James

Greeter James Off site at John K

Sergeant Rob St James Phil 

INTERNATIONAL TOAST

Brad’s Bulletin

The BHR club have Youth and Leadership as one of our major
focuses this and future years. As District Governor Daryl
pointed out, Rotary provides members with significant
business, community leadership and mentoring experiences.
We want to ensure these are maximised and offered both
within our club member’s families and also broader into our
Community organisations. Our BHR club is re-engaging with St
James College Principal Ann Rengetz, ex-Rotarian, to determine
how our club and also other city cluster Rotary and Rotaract
clubs integrate Rotary Youth programs with the very talented
school students of St James.

St James College Big Breakfast 29 August
Please show our clubs legendary support and ask family,
friends and work mates to attend the St James College and BHR
clubs big breakfast next Thursday 29 August at the school. See
flyer in the newsletter. The students and school will be
displaying their amazing talents including running the seated
hot breakfast and local, State and Federal members have been
invited. Vicki Howard will be one of the presenters.

Rotary Youth Exchange Program
Hannah Albury is our clubs next Rotary International Exchange
student travelling to Brazil early next year. We look forward to
following Hannah's exciting journey and developing an active
and strong club relationship with Hannah's Brazilian Rotary
club. We also have students and mentors involved in our other
Youth and Leadership programs like Rotary Youth Leadership
RYLA and the National Youth Science Forum, which is coming
up soon. Please offer your services as a mentor to the
programs.

Director of Youth and Leadership Vacancy
We are after a club member or family, friend, employee to be
trained as the Youth and Leadership Director. This is a very
special and personally rewarding portfolio to lead, with an
enthusiastic team to advise and share the work involved.
Please contact myself for more background or to apply.

Warm regards
President Brad

I acknowledge the traditional owners of the land on 
which we meet today, the Turrbal and Yugara people, 
and pay my respect to their elders, past, present and 
emerging.

RECOGNITION of TRADITIONAL OWNERS 

mailto:apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com
mailto:angela@razconsulting.com.au


RFDS at the EKKA
Brad volunteering at the RFDS stand at the Ekka. 

LAST WEEK’S MEETING
Last week Dr John Arvier was our guest speaker giving us an outline and update on Vascolynna’s surgery.  It was a very 

informative talk without any blood in sight.  



BREAKFAST AT ST JAMES – 29 August 2019 
Please make sure you come along and support the St James College
Breakfast. Brad is pictured here with the new principal, Ann
Rebgetz. St James College is a multi cultural school supporting
many refugee children. The students studying hospitality at the
school are going to run the catering and breakfast service
themselves. The school is inviting local dignitaries, including local
politicians and CBD business leaders to attend, so please make
every effort to attend this fun breakfast and learn more about the
school. St James has supported BHR by selling raffle tickets at the
Rotary Art Spectacular and with our past three exchange students.

Time : 7.00am

Venue : St James College, 201 Boundary St, Spring Hill. Parking
provided but please email need in advance.

Cost : $50
All proceeds to the school and purchase of barista coffee machine 
for hospitality students.

RSVP : Friday 23rd August to Naomi Richie 
(naomi.ritchie@stjamescollege.qld.edu.au) and CC Brad Richardson 
(bricho11@yahoo.com.au) Any queries call 0431626030.

HANNAH - OUR OUTBOUND YOUTH 
EXCHANGE STUDENT  for 2020

Hannah is the daughter of Andrew Albury and is pictured with fellow 
exchange students, preparing for their exchange year in 2020.  

Hannah is in the black jumper. 

Hannah is expecting to go to Brazil and leave in 
mid January, in the meantime she is completing 

Year 12.  

mailto:naomi.ritchie@stjamescollege.qld.edu.au
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Hamlin High Tea 
DATE:  7 September 2019 
TIME: 2.00 – 4:00pm 
PLACE: 202/1 O’Connell St, Kangaroo Point 
RSVP: Margot Baillie baillie10@tpg.com.au 

Please bring a plate and donate $20 towards our fundraiser. 

You can donate via this link: 
                    https://hightea.hamlin.org.au/rotaryclubofbrisbanehigh-rise/ 
 

HIGH TEA FOR HAMLIN 
Please let Margot know if you can come so that Dennis can have the Aperol Spritzers ready. Even if you 

can’t make the high team please support the cause with a donation via the link below. 



COME SEE FRANK PERFORM
31 AUGUST  

NEXT OPPORTUNITY FOR 
SERVICE - 15 SEPT

The future of aged care and what it means for you and your loved ones. 
Guest speaker Brian Sharp,  
Information and Compliance Manager from Vacenti 
 
Brian Sharp will provide an informative and thought provoking presentation 
touching on topics including the Royal Commission into Aged Care, what is 
changing right now, future predictions of Aged care and Regulatory compliance of 
the industry.  
 
Brian will further elaborate on how this impacts you and your loved ones and 
answer any questions.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

RSVP: Hugh Springer hughjspringer@gmail.com

Tuesday 27 August 6 - 7.30 pm 
Seagrill Reastaurant (Cnr Allen St and Nudgee Road) 

Cost: $30 (any dietary requirements, please advise)

Invite

www.portofinohamilton.com.au | 101 Allen St, Hamilton

An invitation from Liza Logan who visited our Club last week 



BILL AND ELENOR LEVERITT
BACK IN EUROPE 

We are doing a tour through the Baltic States from St Petersburg in Russia to Krakow in Poland with a few days in London to get
over the jet lag. On previous trips, I have tried to have a theme through the pictures. Previously I’ve done London Monopoly, and
Clocks. This time it’s “How we Travel”. #1. Our flight from Australia we travelled on Malaysian Airlines. A highlight is the
appetiser of satay sticks they serve before dinner. Other airlines do it as well, but I think these are the best. #2. The Staybridge
Suites hotel we regularly go back to, I thought I’d have a couple of photos of our room. #3. Why is it that it seems like every time
we go to London the weather turns bad. No different this time. The rain starts. Nevertheless we brave the elements and do one of
the excellent London Walks. If you ever do have free time in London I can highly recommend them. Today’s tour took us around
the Clerkenwell district. This includes St Bart’s hospital, the oldest in Britain having been founded in 1123. In front of the hospital is
an area where William Wallace was executed, as were several other religious martyrs during the reigns of the Tudors in the
1500s. Also Smithfield market, the Order of St John, and the Marx Memorial Library. (That’s Karl not Groucho). The Crown Tavern
across the street from the library is supposedly the place where Lenin first met Stalin in 1905. Some historians dispute
this. Nevertheless, Lenin certainly lived and worked in this area. #4. A morning walk around Charterhouse Square. The original
buildings are still there from the 1300s when it was a priory. Dissolved by Henry VIII, it became a school and alms house in
1611. Charterhouse School moved from this site in 1872 to Surrey, where it is now. Robert Baden Powell was a pupil here at the
time of the move. Also on the Square is this building. Do you recognise it? That’s a quiz for you. Tomorrow we have an early
morning flight to St Petersburg. 



ANNUAL CALENDAR 
The calendar will appear in every edition with new events being bolded in purple.  This will give 
you a long range planning tool.  The calendar is being maintained by Margot, so if you have an 

event that you want listed, please advise Margot. This calendar will also be available on our 
website.  

July 2020 August 2019 September 2019
7 Hamlin High Tea 

29 Breakfast at St James 
College 

15 Working Bee at QMM 
Restoring the Forceful 

31 Frank performing with 
Redlands Orchestra 

26 Club Assembly 

28 Riverfire
Maritime museum

October 2019 November 2019 December 2019
6 Walk for Awareness 4 Calcutta Night

Stones Corner 
5 Club Assembly 

12 Swimathon, Hamilton Club
RFDS Ball Longreach

9  Party Maritime Museum 19 Christmas Meeting 

18 Fellowship Dinner 21 Theatre Night – Chicago 

26 FashionAble – Multicap
Mercure Hotel, North Quay

29 Christmas Party 

Jan 2020 Feb 2020 March 2020
TBC Hosting NYSF students 1 Clean Up Australia 

29 RI Million Dollar Dinner 
Westin Hotel 

13 –
15 

District Conference

April 2020 May 2020 June 2020
23 - 26 Anzac Day at Fraser 11 Art Show opening night

9 - 16 Art Show 

BARB’S JOKE CORNER 
When Nasa first began sending astronauts into space, they were confronted by a small problem. Their standard 
ballpoint pens would not work in space. They spent a decade and twelve million dollars designing a pen that would 
work below three hundred degrees, in space, and on glass.

Russia used a pencil.



RFDS BALL – LONGREACH
12 October 2019

Proposed Itinerary
Arrive Thursday 10 October – Longreach Rotary Dinner Meeting
Friday 11 October - Stockman’s Hall of Fame, Qantas Founders and dinner river cruise on the Thompson
Saturday 12 October – Lunch at the Wellshot Hotel at Ilfracombe and the Ball 
Sunday 13 October – Depart 

Accommodation
We have arranged a discounted arrangement at the Saltbush Retreat which is as good as next door to the Stockman’s 
– an easy walk on flat cement path.   Quoted rate – Friday & Saturday nights $380 per double room; Thursday, Friday 
& Saturday nights $390 per double room.

Dress Code – Black Tie for the Ball 

RSVP – Russell Postle
Put Yourself in the picture for 2019


